

Fall 2021

Dear Friends.

On Friday, March 11, 2022, Harbor Country Day School (Harbor) will be hosting its annual Spring Benefit. This is the school's largest fundraising event and is organized by Harbor along with the Parents' and Alumni Associations. Proceeds from this event will support various aspects of Harbor's educational program, such as fine and performing arts, a cross-curricular STEAM program, global languages, character education, and a school-wide social-emotional learning program.

This year we will be hosting our event virtually which presents multiple, unique opportunities to support Harbor while also providing exposure, and creating positive publicity, for your business!

## Support Harbor as a Corporate Partner.

Partnering with Harbor will help deliver quality education to our community. We would be delighted to add your company name to our list of supporters, and we ask that you please consider one of the many opportunities listed on the enclosed partnership form. As a partner, your company will appear on our Scroll of Honor during the event program, as well as on the school's website (desktop and mobile), social media platforms, and in other promotional spaces. For more information or to become an event partner, please contact: <a href="mailto:cwong.lippe@me.com">cwong.lippe@me.com</a>.

## Contribute an Item for Harbor's Virtual Silent Auction.

One element of our event will be a virtual silent auction which will take place immediately following our event program. In order to make this portion of the evening a success, we are asking local businesses for donations of products or services. Your donation will not only support and enhance our auction effort, but will also provide your business with exposure within our community during the most exciting part of our event! For more information or to make a submission, please contact: <a href="mailto:symonevogeney@gmail.com">symonevogeney@gmail.com</a>.

## Be included in Harbor's Event 'Swag-Bag'!

Once again, Harbor's Spring Benefit will offer guests an exciting new element introduced at last year's event - the 'Swag Bag'! Everyone loves to receive free 'swag' and some of the 'feel-good' that can't be delivered to our guests in-person this year, will be served up in the Swag Bag. Swag Bags also serve as a fabulous advertising opportunity for local businesses and vendors to increase brand awareness by contributing branded items, coupon codes and/or special business discounts. For more information or to make a submission, please contact: <a href="mailto:brooke1202@gmail.com">brooke1202@gmail.com</a>.

Donations and contributions are tax-deductible. Our Federal Tax ID # is 11-1864959.

On behalf of our children and their families, thank you in advance for your time and support. Your generosity will greatly enrich our children's experience at Harbor Country Day School this academic year and beyond.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Taggart

Director of Advancement

Jennifer Jaggart

jtaggart@hcdsny.org